Food Program by
UA in Anchorage

COLLEGE—A program to im-
prove the nutrition of disadvan-
taged and low income Alaskans
will be started in Anchorage this
year by the University of Alaska
Cooperative Extension Service.

The program with a $9,000
grant from the U.S. Department
of Agriculture will be a pilot
effort, said Arthur S. Buswell,
the university’s vice president for
public service.

He said it would take more
money to launch a statewide
program.

Aims of the pm]ect are to
train and employ non-profession-
al aides, who will carry out a
nutrition education program a-
mong low income persons.



